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Reminder – Public Meeting NM 90  
 Silver City 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office will 
be holding a public meeting to discuss the NM-90 Bridge Reconstruction project for Silver City. 
 
When: 
6:00 to 7:30 p.m. 
Tuesday February 17, 2015 
 
Where: 
Grant County Convention Center 
3031 Highway 180 - E 
Silver City, NM 
 
Purpose: 
The NMDOT and the contractor will provide detailed specifications related to the project and 
will answer questions regarding the timeline of the project. 
 
The public is encouraged to attend in order to address any question as it relates to this project in 
Anthony, NM. To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) accommodations for this 
meeting, contact Bridget Spedalieri NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at 750 N. 
Solano, Las Cruces, NM 88001 or (575) 525-7340. 
   

### 
 

For information regarding this project contact Brian Torres, NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 544-6530, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information 
Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us .  
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